
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 67 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 4 June 2021 

 

 



I wish to voice my strong objection to the building of the second Harbour crossing, designed to 
join up with the West Connex development on 2 grounds: 
1. The excavation of the tunnel across the Harbour will inevitably cause water and air pollution 
because the construction process will disturb toxic chemicals lying on the floor of the Harbour. 
This will negatively impact local residents and the local Dawn Fraser pool. 
2. The excavation of the tunnel under our suburb will cause enormous traffic disruption on our 
narrow roads for a period of years, and will compromise the integrity of many of our homes 


